
We are pleased to announce the dates for this year’s Workshop on Medical Device Sterilization on 
September 20 and 21, 2023 hosted by Fermilab.  

This will be a hybrid event with both in-person and online possibilities. 
 

Morning (US Central Time) presentations will be broadcast, and Q&A will be available to both virtual and 
in-person attendees. Presentations will again include participation from medical device manufacturers, 
sterilization service providers, and the FDA (including additional information on how to better 
communicate with regulators). In-person attendees will also be able to participate in afternoon 
breakout sessions, offline conversations during breaks and lunch, tours of select Fermilab locations, and 
an evening no-host social networking gathering. 
 
We apologize for the delay in putting together the summary report from last year. It is included with this 
email and is now on the site from last year’s meeting. 
 
Important schedule and logistical notes: 

• In-person registration will be limited to 150 persons. 
• The cut-off for in-person registration will be August 23. 
• The cut-off for virtual registration will be September 6. 
• Accessing the Fermilab site has had significant changes: 

o In-person attendees will have to closely follow additional steps to register to allow on-
site attendance. 

o This will include specific instructions for arrival at the Fermilab gates. 

We appreciate your interest in this workshop and will be following up with more information and a link 
to this year’s website in the next month or so. 
 
The Workshop Team 
Tom Kroc, Fermilab 
Debbie Cotton, Retired 
Vu Le, Abbott Labs 
Mark Passmore, Baxter Healthcare 
Mara Senescu, Baxter Healthcare 
John Williams, Medtronic 
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